
 
 

ETAI Gmul Plan 
ETAI is arranging an option to get in-service training credit for attending ETAI events.  The 
point of the "gmul" option is to facilitate receiving in-service training credit for 
attending ETAI events that you would probably attend regardless of getting credit.  
Most of us participate in ETAI because participation in events organized by our professional 
organization is an aspect of our professionalism, and part of our commitment as educators 
to life-long learning. 

ETAI members only are eligible to participate in the Gmul plan.  Please register with 
Karen at the ETAI office.  The registration fee is NIS 50 for all registrants.   

If you are not yet a member but are interested in participating, please contact Karen at the 
ETAI office to join and register. 

Office contact information: etaioffice@gmail.com 

                       02-500-1844 – Leave a message and Karen will return your call.  

The Gmul Track will be comprised of the following: 

ETAI Annual Summer Conference (in person)  – 12 hours 

Spring Conference or Winter Conference (completed)  – 6 hours 

One mini-conference or two – 4 hours each 

Two ETAI webinars of your choosing (instead of one mini-conference) – 4 hours 

Asynchronous tasks – 4 hours (One online webinar of your choosing from a given 
selection, and the time invested in preparing the final task.)   

v You must attend 30 hours to be eligible for the in-service training credit (gmul). 
v After each event that you attend, you must complete an attendance and reflection form. 
v You must submit a final task following the summer conference within two weeks.  Your task 

will be based on your reflections on your event participation; therefore you must keep copies 
of all your attendance and reflection forms.  The exact instructions for the task will be posted 
shortly. 

v You may choose to use the ministry Zoom in Zoom Out conference on March 8th or the 
ministry Special Education conference on February 1st instead of a mini-conference or two 
webinars.  Be in touch with Karen to get the feedback form. 

v All participants will have to register with the Pisgah to get the gmul. Information to come.   

Looking forward to seeing you at ETAI events throughout the school year! 

Michele Ben 
ETAI Gmul Track coordinator 
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